BOARD OF WATER/SEWER COMMISSIONERS RECEWED

166 John Scott Blvd., Norton, MA 02766 TOWHN CLERK
NORTON

October 24, 2017
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6:45pm. Meeting called to order. Commissioners Luke Grant and Steve Bishop were present.
Also present Bernie Marshall, Rose Melito and Fran Yanuskiewicz.
Commissioner Thomas Weir — absent

Action Items: Rebate Program- Commissioner Bishop stated Mansfield applied for grants to
support their various rebate programs. He will follow up with paperwork and gather further
information for the next meeting.

Vending Machine- Bernie stated he is focusing on the Town Hall location. He is scheduling a
site meeting with Courtland Ridings of the DEP.

A contest to name the free water location was discussed and tabled until the next meeting.

Superintendent Updates: The second round of 62 lead and copper samples were completed
this week.

Well #4 has a blown motor — replaced by FG Sullivan and sampled today.

The damaged hydrant on Dean Street has been repaired and is back in service.

MassWorks Grant — Norton was not awarded any grant money.

Lynn Sicola: Owner of 3 Parker Street and 65 South Worcester St. requested an abatement on
the water bills due to the quality of the water. Request denied by the Board.

Weston & Sampson Updates: Center Sewer Project Close-out: A global settlement with C.
Naughton has to be negotiated. A meeting with Brian Douglas, Commissioner Grant, Fran and
Bernie needs to be scheduled to establish and agree upon what Wheaton is financially
responsible for in the final payment to C. Naughton.

Fran will send DEP a letter formally requesting an extension on the I&I project by December 1%.

Reservoir Street- Design Plans and Specifications are being finalized.

Fran suggested the Board schedule a meeting with the School Superintendent by the beginning of
December to discuss budgets / money for the West Main Street Sewer Project.

Minutes: The minutes of the October 10, 2017 Board Meeting were read, approved and signed
as submitted.

All appropriately processed bills were signed and correspondence was read.
Next meeting Wednesday November 15, 2017 at 6:30pm.

Meeting adjourned 8:15pm.
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